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' TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 374ot

400 Chestnut Street Tower II
.. j

'November 13,1984

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulatica
Attention: . Ms.' E. Adensam,~ Chief

Licensing Brs.nch No. 4
.

Division of Licensiag
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Daar Ms. Adensam:

In the Macter of ) Docket Nos. - 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

By the November 23, 1982 letter to you from L. 'M. Mills, TVA requested NRC -
to approve the use of a short duration integrated leak rate test (Type A)
at our Sequoyah Nuclear Plant, units-1 and 2. The short duration test was
to be performed in accordance with the Bechtel Topical Report BN-TOP-1,
Revision, dated November .1, 1972. NRC subsequently issued approval of the'

'

ues of the short duration test since the report had been previously
approved and accepted by the NRC for use at othar faciltties. However, the,

: January 7,1983 letter from T. M. Novak to H. G. -.Parris, which prov!ded
NRC appr oval, only addressed unit 1. Therefore, this letter is to provide.

notification that as stateo in tha November 23, 1982 letter, we plan to
utilize the short duration test also on unit 2 at Sequoyah.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with.

Jerry Wills at FTS 858-2683.*

|- Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

- &
J. A. Domer,

.

Nuclear Engineer
3 worn subscyhyed before me-

i t / day of '//Mi 1984
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! Hbtar ~Public ,

My C ssion Expires1
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissioncc:
Region II

Actn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly Administrator
'101,Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
' Atlanta, Georgia . 30323 gli '
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